
 

 
Standards Announcement 
Physical Security Standard Technical Conference 
 
April 1, 2014 | 9:00 a.m. – 5:00 p.m. Eastern 
 
Grand Hyatt Atlanta in Buckhead 
3300 Peachtree Road NE 
Atlanta, Georgia, USA, 30305 
 
Click here for In-person Meeting Registration 
Click here for Meeting Details 
A room block will be available for this meeting. Details will be posted once they are finalized. 
 
Click here for Webinar/Remote Registration (listen-only) 
 
Dial-in: 1.800.734.8592 | Access Code: 4469735 | Broadcast Audio Code: 512159 
 
This email distribution list may include individuals subject to ex parte communication restrictions 
pursuant to Rule 2201 of the Federal Energy Regulatory Commission's regulations governing off-the-
record communications (18 C.F.R. § 385.2201 (2014)). Please refrain from using this distribution list for 
any substantive communications related to Project 2014-04, Physical Security. 
 
Registration will be strictly limited to the first 150 individuals. All attendees must register no later than 
March 28, 2014. All attendees must present photo identification to attend the technical conference.  
There will also be a listen-only broadcast of the conference, with the ability to send written questions via 
ReadyTalk for remote participation. Registration for dial-in/remote participation is required and must be 
done no later than March 28, 2014. 
 
Background and Topic   
On March 7, 2014, the Federal Energy Regulatory Commission (FERC) issued an Order, directing 
NERC to develop a new Reliability Standard to address concerns about the physical security of the 
Bulk-Power System. From the order: 
 
“The Commission directs the North American Electric Reliability Corporation (NERC), as the 
Commission-certified Electric Reliability Organization (ERO), to submit for approval one or more 
Reliability Standards that will require certain registered entities to take steps or demonstrate that 
they have taken steps to address physical security risks and vulnerabilities related to the reliable 
operation of the Bulk-Power System. The proposed Reliability Standards should require owners 
or operators of the Bulk-Power System, as appropriate, to identify facilities on the Bulk-Power 
System that are critical to the reliable operation of the Bulk-Power System. Then, owners or 
operators of those identified critical facilities should develop, validate and implement plans to 

 

https://www.nerc.net/nercsurvey/Survey.aspx?s=98bfe6d571d04e8fbae5df416d63248a
http://www.nerc.net/meetings/details.asp?id=3990
https://cc.readytalk.com/r/tdimeqk5uqeo&eom


 

protect against physical attacks that may compromise the operability or recovery of such 
facilities. The Commission directs NERC to submit the proposed Reliability Standards to the 
Commission within 90 days of the date of this order.” 
 
The sole purpose of the technical conference is to focus stakeholder discussion on the execution of 
FERC’s March 7, 2014 directives to develop a Physical Security Reliability Standard within 90 days, with 
the intent of assisting the Standard Drafting Team to quickly develop and post a Reliability Standard for 
comment and ballot. 
 
 

For more information or assistance, please contact Wendy Muller, 
Standards Development Administrator, or at 404-446-2560. 

North American Electric Reliability Corporation 
3353 Peachtree Rd, NE 
Suite 600, North Tower 

Atlanta, GA 30326 
404-446-2560 | www.nerc.com 
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